Peace. My name if Rokafella, I am one of the co-founders of the United Hip-Hop Vanguard which is an American national movement to uplift and maintain the culture of breakin’ and hip hop dance.

We started this in 2020 and now it's 2023 -  so far we have visited Phoenix Arizona, Cleveland Ohio, Los Angeles California, and Miami. And now – because of Dr. Jane Gabriels, I will be able to exchange energy and ideas with you in Canada. 

So please do not forget to join us on a Zoom meeting on Sunday March 19th at 2:00 PM Pacific Standard Time, that’s 5:00 PM Eastern Standard Time -  so we can kind of figure out how to uplift the history and the future of your unique and connected hip hop dance scene.

Happy Hip-Hop 50th anniversary! That kiss and support 
goes out to our global Hip-Hop family.

Peace. 



